
School transport from Nidderdale 
 
Thanks to everyone who has used the 24 bus and V32 school bus in recent 
weeks. We know this hasn’t been ideal but unfortunately we weren’t given  
any notice of the other service stopping. It is just a temporary solution and  
the purpose of this letter is to see if we can provide a permanent solution. 
 
We would like to provide a new dedicated school bus from Pateley Bridge along the route of our 24 
service with an extension to St Aidan’s and St John Fisher Schools.  We are hoping to do this through our 
VAMOOZ project – set up to create new links into schools. Alongside this letter please find a note about 
VAMOOZ and how you can register your interest in the service. 
 
To be able to start the service, we need a certain number of people to sign up to it. We are proposing a 
maximum charge of £500 for the rest of this school year. If we get 40 people signed up, we would be 
charging £480. If we get 55 people signed up we would be charging £473. And if we get 70 people signed 
up we would be charging £466. This is because with VAMOOZ the more that ride, the less you pay. 
 
Please register your interest before October half term by following the instructions on the attached 
note. Once we reach a level of interest that proves this would be a viable service, we will get back in 
touch and confirm a start date for the service.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch using the details at the bottom of this 
letter. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rebecca Reeve-Burnett 
VAMOOZ Manager 
Transdev Blazefield (The Harrogate Bus Company)  
 
 
 
 
 
 


